

East Valley Family YMCA

FOR YOUTH DEVELOPMENT®
FOR HEALTHY LIVING
FOR SOCIAL RESPONSIBILITY

December 13, 2021

Office of the City Clerk
City of Los Angeles
Attn: Greg-President of NoHoWest Neighborhood Council
200 N Spring St Room 224
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Dear Greg,

As Executive Director, I'd like to personally thank you for your donation to the East Valley Family YMCA!

Your gift of \$2,000 to East Valley Family YMCA will help our YMCA to continue its mission to promote good health, develop future leaders and build a stronger community.

Your thoughtfulness and generosity will help us continue to provide quality programs for children, families, adults and seniors in our community. Most importantly, you help us to keep our promise that no one will ever be turned away from the YMCA because they cannot afford to pay.

Thank you for your support!

Sincerely,

Casey Banks
Executive Director